
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Sandars [mailto: ]  
Sent: 22 September 2021 17:07 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk>; 
nationalcasework@dft.gov.uk; Princes Parade <Princes.Parade@folkestone-
hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/247/3254 Objection to stopping up order on Princes Parade 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Ahead of the public enquiry, I wish to register my objection to the Stopping Up order 
on Prince’s Parade reference NATTRAN/SE/247/3254. 
 
In my opinion this is a vital route between Folkestone and Hythe and should not be 
closed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
David Sandars 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 




